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One can only hope the owner of this equipment has placed it here while he

consults the USGA Rules of Golf. If so, he will find it a breach of etiquette to

drop the golf bag on the putting green. He will also find that the Rule regarding

the flagstick has been changed. We join his golfing friends in the hope that

he is brushing up on the Rules. That would be an added harbinger of better
golf in ’56.




